International Shrimper Week 2016
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In 2016 ISW will return to Friesland, we think we have prepared a very interesting programme.

We have decided to start in Stavoren, sail the first week on the Frisian lakes (all fresh water,
sheltered, lovely cities to visit) and for those who will stay the second week, Stavoren is an excellent
starting point to venture out on the lJsselmeer (f.i. Enkhuizen, Hoorn). Dutch harbours all have
pontoons, no moorings, so no dinghies required! The cities we will visit are old towns, lovely both
from the water or on land, lots of restaurants etc.

Program:

-Saturday 11th June - launch in Stavoren marina; welcome buffet

-Sunday 12th June - sail to Heeg

-Monday 13th June - sail to Starteiland (near Sneek)

-Tuesday 14th June - race, and sail to Joure

-Wednesday 15th June - sail to Sloten (via Tjeukemeer)

-Thursday 16th June - sail to Workum

-Friday 17th June - sail to Stavoren; end of week dinner

- Saturday 18th June - depart for home or for a second week of informal sailing

Restaurant de Koebrug in Stavoren (400 brands of whisky!) has a maximum seating capacity of about

90, so | think we will have to limit the number of Shrimpers to 40.

For more information please contact Harry Breuking, at hfmbreuking@planet.nl.
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